
 

 

VALLEY LO TOWERS I 

2021 BUDGET MEETING 

NOVEMBER 19, 2020 

 

President Lynne Goldman called the meeting of the Valley Lo Towers I Condominium Association to 

order at 6:31 PM via Zoom.  It was noted a quorum was present. 

 

 BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Lynne Goldman, President 

      Jim Janus, Treasurer 

      Anne Gardner, Secretary 

      Mary Bielinski 

      Florence Bubes 

      Dixie Elwell 

      Paul  Kaiser 

 

 BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: None 

 

 ALSO, PRESENT:   Kevin Sanders, Braeside Management 

      Homeowners 

 

Ms. Goldman asked for any homeowner comments regarding the budget, of which there were none. 

 

Motion:  Upon motion made by Ms. Elwell, seconded by Ms. Bielinski and unanimously carried, the 

Board approved the 2021 budget. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:41pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


